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4 June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 1 Harlow Carr Visit 
 
We have arranged a visit to Harlow Carr on Friday 27th June 2025. This will be a full day visit with a 
focus on Science and will include a plant-based workshop led by the Harlow Carr education team. The 
children will be walking to Harlow Carr and will be outside all day. In the event of heavy rain, the visit will 
be postponed. However, if the forecast is for light rain/showers we still plan for the visit to go ahead.  
 
To avoid having to walk back after a full day of exploring, we are asking that every child is picked up at 
Harlow Carr at 3pm. This will give us enough time to dismiss all the children and allow parents/carers to 
get back to school to pick up siblings. 
 
Please complete the online form below so we know who will be collecting your child: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xGL72LHrcE2snrs6Z-
u4wbl7zPwkROBLqO8p5ed6lbNUNzU4OVg3TkxDMlBFTjdWMjBIWFA5RVY4NS4u  
 
Your child is entitled to a school packed lunch, however, quite often on school trips children arrive with 
their own. Please make sure you complete the form above (with lunch options) so we can avoid food 
waste. Please note your children will also need a drink and morning snack in a small backpack. No 
spending money is required for this trip. The children should wear school uniform and sensible shoes.  
 
There is no cost for this event, however Harlow Carr do suggest a voluntary donation of £3 per child. If 
you are able to contribute, please send your child with your donation, in cash, in an envelope on the day. 
Thank you  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Harrison and Miss Barker  
Year 1 Teachers 

 
 
 
 
To view the privacy notice on how we use your data, please refer to the following link www.rklt.co.uk and click on the 

Statutory Documentation tab. 
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